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NDIS one step closer with announcement of Local Area
Coordination Partners

The roll out of the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) in Victoria took a significant step
forward today with the announcement of the three partner organisations that will deliver Local Area
Coordination (LAC) services as the Scheme starts to roll out locally from July 2016.
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